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This project originally submitted a deviation request related to the culvert crossing of Poco 
Road.  We are no longer requesting nor required to provide this deviation as we have 
upsized/adjusted the culvert design to meet all current County Criteria. 
 
We formally withdraw the previous deviation request.   

 


